Dear Parents,
Year 2 Teaching Arrangements for Summer and Autumn Terms

Further to the letter about my resignation yesterday, I am writing to advise you of the arrangements we have put in place to allow Mrs Tomlinson to assume acting Head-teacher duties.

Teaching arrangements will be same on Monday, Tuesday and Friday, however from the week beginning the 22nd June, Mrs Delahay will be teaching Year 2 on Wednesday and Thursday instead of Mrs Tomlinson.  This arrangement will continue for the rest of the academic year.

From September, Mrs Conroy will teach Year 2 on Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Delahay will teach the class on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  We are extremely lucky to be able to retain Mrs Delahay’s services and she will be able to provide the class with a continuation of the stability they need.

We thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Talbot 

